
minutes of 01/15/20 board meeting
There will be a total of 288 members and nonmembers attending the Chinese New Year
dinner party. The budget is estimated to be $585.50 short after the expense of food,
utensil, delivery, tips and raffle prizes.

We'll have 11 volunteers to help out for all preparation, serving and cleaning jobs. Stella
So is responsible for Table number drawing for serving sequence.

Dinner menu and quantities have been confirmed. Rice noodle plate is replaced with
Beef noodle.

Program events sequential is confirmed. Raffle drawings will be listed after Chinese folk
dancing and before the line dance teaching. KTV and social dance will be at last.

Issuing of CHC membership card was discussed. It was agreed upon the decision not to
distribute 2020 CHC member paper directory. Only a dozen copies will be prepared for
the "very senior" members.

Up to this date we have 370 (or 410?) paid members. PDF file will be sent to paid
members and pending members.

Stanley is to determine how to convert association report format into worksheet format,
so that an email listing with various status can be created.


